
 
 
September 29, 2023 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request a variance to allow the 
installation and display of a branded flag at our premises located at 6963 W Broadway. This 
request is in alignment with our desire to enhance our brand visibility and identity within the 
community, and we believe that the display of our flag will contribute positively to this 
objective. 
 
The branded flag we intend to install is designed to showcase our company's logo, colors, and 
branding elements. It will serve as a symbol of our presence in the local community and as a 
means to communicate our commitment to our customers and the community at large. 
 
To ensure that the flag installation is following all relevant local regulations and codes, we have 
undertaken a thorough review of the local zoning ordinances, building codes, and any other 
applicable guidelines. We are fully prepared to adhere to any specific requirements or 
conditions that may be necessary to obtain approval for this installation. 
 
We are confident that the presence of our branded flag will have a positive impact on our 
community, contributing to its visual appeal and potentially attracting more visitors to our area. 
We believe it will also serve as an important marketing tool for our business, helping us to 
better connect with our customers and the community. 
 
In consideration of the above, we kindly request your approval for the installation and display 
of our branded flag at our premises at 6963 W Broadway. We are committed to ensuring that 
the installation is carried out safely, professionally, and in compliance with all local regulations. 
We are also open to any conditions or restrictions that you may deem necessary to grant this 
variance. 
 
Please find attached to this letter the following documents for your review: 
 
A detailed plan illustrating the proposed location of the flag. 
Specifications of the flag, including dimensions, materials, and design. 
 
Thank you for considering our variance request. We look forward to your positive response, and 
we are confident that the installation of our branded flag will be a valuable addition to our local 
community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christi Mehringer 
Marketing Manager, Crew Carwash 



 

 

 


	59_McCordsville.pdf
	flag.pdf

